[address]

Tel: [number]

Mobile: [number]

Fax: [number]

E-mail: [address]

28 August 2013

Dear Sir / Madam,
Disability Discrimination: [pub]
I am a wheelchair user. I have attended [pub name and address] a number of times recently, including this evening. [The pub] has a disabled toilet. However it has been broken and out of use every time I have come. 

This causes problems for me. I have to limit my time in the pub and how much I drink, then I have to leave when I need the toilet. In contrast, non-disabled customers can stay as long as they like, using the functional but inaccessible male and female toilets. 

Other customers tell me that the disabled toilet has been out of use for a protracted period, possibly of months or years, and have intimated that you have been slow in agreeing the funding for this to be sorted.

I am sure that if your male toilets became broken / out of order, they would have been sorted a lot faster.
I would argue that this is discrimination counter to the Equality Act 2010. You have failed to make a reasonable adjustment to enable disabled people such as myself to access your services. 

I intend to issue in court under the above legislation if you do not supply me with the following within the next two weeks; that is, by Friday, 12 September
1. An explanation and apology
2. A schedule of intended work to rectify the situation

3. Appropriate compensation. Given the protracted period in question, I would argue that this should be in the second range under the Vento / Dabell guidelines.

Yours sincerely,




[signature]



Douglas Paulley
By email to:


[pub management co.]








